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                             Technical Service Bulletin Notification TSB #19-026 
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Dear Valued Dealer: 

 

Jayco has determined that certain Model Year 2019 Melbourne and Melbourne Prestige and 

Model Year 2020 Melbourne Prestige Class C motorhomes built on a Sprinter Chassis require a 

service appointment.  Due to a signal variance, the dash may note an error message regarding the 

tail lights, when the lights are operating correctly.  The Bulletin repair is to install a resistor 

assembly to correct the signal to the dash.   

 

 

Our records indicate that the following unit is currently part of the inventory at your dealership 

and requires the Bulletin repair.   

 

VIN 

 

 

If you sold this affected vehicle, please contact the current owner regarding this Service Bulletin 

and process the Warranty Registration for this customer.  All pertinent information regarding 

this Bulletin is on file under the Service and Parts Tab of our website.   If you have questions 

regarding this Service Bulletin, please contact Jayco Motorized Customer Service at 800-517-

9137. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience or concern this Bulletin may cause and want to assure you 

that Jayco is taking all the necessary steps to ensure our product quality meets your expectations.  

 

Sincerely, 

Jayco Motorized  


